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PEF Moves forward 

2018-2019 was a year of change for our foundation, and while we worked hard 
with our regular programs and have still been there for so many of our 
students, one of those major changes was the temporary suspension of our 

“Grants to Schools and Classrooms Program”.  

Through the year our Board have been working behind the scenes, from our big 
ticket items such as the comedy shows to all our small events. The hard work, 
fundraising and the support from you, our community, has paid off.  

The Pearson Educational Foundation is very happy to be able to announce the re-opening 
of the Grant Program after our official Annual General Meeting on September 17, 2019.  

We will be contacting all schools in the fall with details and taking teachers’ 
applications for STEAM based projects. So get your thinking hats on, work 
out your budgets and we can make 2019-2020 a great year together!  

Great Canadian Giving Challenge.  

The fundraising never stops though. PEF is registered in the “Canada Gives Campaign” for 
a chance to win $10,000! Think of the boost to the Grant Program with that money! 

Throughout June, every dollar of your donations, large or small, will gain PEF an entry into 
the $10,000 prize draw. The official link will be published on all our social media on June 1st. 
You are what is going to make this campaign successful, from dollar donations to shares. 
We need you.  

What we do for our students is made possible with your help, so follow us on the social 
platform of your choice, watch for the official announcement and be ready to make a very 
real difference.  
*Official tax receipts will also be issued via the link for every donation 

        Follow us here! 

        Facebook: Pearson Educational Foundation 

    Instagram: supportpef  

       Twitter: @SupportPef 

As ever, if you have ideas, questions, or just want to chat, you can call or email Sue at the 
office or email our President directly @ president.pef@lbpsb.qc.ca   

We are so excited for the next few months! 
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